
Cape Elizabeth School Department
Facilities Department

320 Ocean House Road
Tel: (207) 799-9574

dbagdasarian@capeelizabethschools.org

Purpose:

The Cape Elizabeth School department is soliciting a proposal from a painting firm to
paint the exposed structural ceiling and attached joists at the High School Gymnasium.

 
Additional Information:
 

The painting must occur between the dates of July 23 – 29, 2023.

For questions regarding the RFP, please email David Bagdasarian, Facilities
Director, DBagdasarian@capeelizabethschools.org.
 

 
 
Cape Elizabeth School Department (CESD) reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or
any part thereof, to waive any formality, informality, information and/or errors in the bid to
accept the proposal considered to be in the best interest of the CESD.

http://DBagdasarian@capeelizabethschools.org

